East Salford Community Committee – Thursday, 22nd September, 2005 

Community Issues

Q. It was reported that that there were no contact telephone numbers for 

local Greater Manchester Police Officers.

A. Inspector R. Findlow informed the Committee that the Broughton Action

Team now had a contact telephone number 0161-856-4566.

Q. A request for details regarding the Policing and Contact numbers for 

Lower Kersal as there didn’t seem to be any.

A. Inspector R. Findlow informed the Committee that there was Policing in 

the Kersal area and residents would be seeing a lot more Police presence.

Q. A request for an update regarding the nuisance caused by off road 

motor cycles was requested.

A. Inspector R. Findlow informed the Committee that a new Police quad bike would be used soon, and that request would have to be made to Salford City Council for the erection of bollards, this would be difficult as bollards cannot just be erected as installing measures have to made and consultation has to made to the local residents. 

Q. Concerns were raised with regard to Police response times in particular 

the response to off road motor cycles.

A. Inspector R. Findlow brought to the groups attention that reported 

incidents were all prioritised.  

Q. It was reported that St John’s Church was still having problems with 

alcoholics congregating around the Church. 

A. Sergeant S. Downey informed Members that no incidents had been 

reported since August, 2005, and the Reverend had been contacted and instructed to contact the Police of any further incidents.

Q. It was brought to the Committees attention that the CCTV on Littleton 

Road was still not working and an update was requested. 

A. It was reported that New Deal for Communities were investigating the 

matter.

Q. It was reported that the sale of alcohol to youths was still taking place at several locations around the area.

A. It was noted that the Police were aware of the issue as were the 

the Council.
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